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Monday 2nd June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that you all had a lovely half term holiday. We have very much enjoyed welcoming the children 

back to school today, they have settled into their routines very well and have worked hard in their 

lessons   

We are looking forward to an exciting and busy summer half term with sporting events, more class trips, 

and transition arrangements for next year. Before all of this however is Sports Day on Friday 6th June. In 

case you missed the newsletter, here is the information that we have already shared about Sports Day: 

Owlets children will start at 9:00am and will be taking part in a few extra races this year. KS2 children 

will continue from 9:30am until lunchtime, where they will be participating in different track and field 

events. KS1 children will be taking part in the afternoon, from 1:10pm and will be trying a carousel of 

activities. Please join us for our biggest sports event of the year! 

All children must come to school in their PE kits on Friday, with a sun hat, a drink and wearing sun 

cream. Parents are welcome to attend some or all of the day but will need to leave the site at 12 noon 

and return at 1.00pm, after the children have had their lunch. Please feel free to bring chairs and 

blankets to sit on. Please note that we do ask parents to remain within the designated areas 

throughout the events. You are welcome to take photographs of the event but we ask that you do not 

put them on social media. The PTFA will be selling refreshments for parents, and the children will be 

gifted an ice-pole at the end of the afternoon. We will be announcing the overall sports day winners at 

the end of the afternoon. 

The PTFA have very kindly funded an exciting event for the children on Friday 20th June. We will be 

visited by ‘Immersive Theatres’ who will be bringing a mobile Planetarium to school for the day which 

all children will have the opportunity to visit and watch the performances. As the Planetarium dome will 

need to remain up in the hall throughout the day, the children will eat lunch either on the field or in 

classrooms, (depending on the weather). Those children who would ordinarily bring a packed lunch to 

school will need to do so as normal and those children who usually have a hot lunch will need to book a 

packed lunch prepared by the kitchen on that day.  

We thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Svenson 
Headteacher  
 


